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July 10, 2020 

 

Principal Goode, 

I was recently informed by a fellow teacher peer about the opening for the position of an English 

teacher at Rockwell High School. English and teaching are two of my greatest passions. As I 

grew up in the Rockwell community, I would love the opportunity to work at your school and give 

back to my community doing something I love.  

 

I have a bachelor’s degree in English from the University of XXX. In light of recent events, I 

even took it upon myself to sign up for an online course titled, “Remote Teaching for the New 

Future.” I feel the skills I learned will prove extremely beneficial, whether teaching in-person or 

remotely. 

The main goal of my teaching philosophy serves to facilitate an environment that enables my 

students to learn in a way that is beneficial, productive, and inspiring to them. My views very 

closely reflect what I view to be learner centeredness, which I also know is a core pillar of 

educational delivery at Rockwell high school. 

By creating a safe, happy, and controlled environment, students are encouraged to partake in 

their own learning. In pursuit of educational excellence, I have adopted a hands-on approach to 

learning to prepare students to grow into capable and confident learners. Mindful of personal, 

social and emotional development, I ensure that all planned activities are purposeful, stimulating 

and practical.  

I am well trained and can craft lesson plans to teach students the proper grammatical use of the 

English language and can teach all four key skill areas (reading, writing, listening, and 

speaking). I have exceptional organizational skills and am a strong communicator.  

For these reasons, I feel I would excel as an English Teacher at Rockwell High School. I would 

appreciate the opportunity to continue this discussion in an interview. You may contact me via 

email or phone; I look forward to hearing from you! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Gloria Cooper 


